

CITY OF MARSHALL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Marshall City Council of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 3, 2023 at 7:00 p.m.  IN THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS CHAMBERS ROOM 3-C08 OF THE MARSHALL COUNTY BUILDING located at 315 West Green St, Marshall, MI  49068 to hear public comments on the following:

•Ordinance 2023-07- An ordinance to amend the City of Marshall medical marihuana facilities licensing act (mmfla), ordinance no. 2017-06, and commercial marihuana (mrtma) ordinance no. 2019-06, and city code of ordinances to establish parameters for the prohibition of odors emanating from properties and to establish penalties for violations thereof.

Any property owner or their representative, or any interested person is invited to attend the meeting to be held as noticed above.  Written response can be sent to or hand delivered to the attention of the City Clerk, 323 W. Michigan Ave., Marshall, Michigan 49068. 

The City of Marshall will provide necessary and reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at the hearing upon reasonable notice to the City Clerk of the need for the same.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the office of the City Clerk at least four (4) days prior to the hearing. The City Clerk’s Office can be reached at phone: 269-781-5183 or in-person at the location and times indicated below.

A copy of the ordinance may be obtained, inspected, or reviewed in the Office of the Clerk, Monday-Friday, between the hours of 8:30AM-12:00PM and 1:00PM- 4:00PM.  The Clerk’s Office is located at City Hall, 323 West Michigan Avenue, Marshall, MI 49068.  The Clerk’s Office can be reached at 269-781-5183.

Michelle Eubank, Clerk		3/22/2023








